Donna Conkling

From: Mayra Rodriguez Valladares <mrvassoc@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 8:14 AM

To: Mayor

Cc: '‘Madelaine Eppenstein’; Donna Conkling

Subject: www.scarsdaletrafficsurvey.com

Dear Mayor Hochvert,

Thank you very much for mentioning drivers who speed past stopped school buses on Fox Meadow Road at the last
Board of Trustees meeting. This is a very serious problem.

| would be very grateful if in your opening remarks tomorrow, November 28, you could please mention that the
Scarsdale Traffic Survey, www.ScarsdaleTrafficSurvey..com closes November 30™. All Westchester residents including
tech savvy kids are encouraged to fill it out.

If you are able to mention the survey link, that would be fantastic. According to Mr. Cole, he would then be able to
include it in Scarsdale Official, which would help the Municipal Services Committee with its outreach on this important
survey.

| am in Boston for work; otherwise | certainly would attend the BOT meeting.
| thank you for your time and efforts to improve pedestrian, cyclist, and traffic survey in Scarsdale.

Best regards,
Mayra

www.MRV Associates.com
https://www .linkedin.com/in/mrvassociates
Twitter@MRVassoc

Tel: +1-212-491-9153



